
Dates for your diary: 

 

Half term holiday 

Monday 12th to Friday 
16th February. 

 

Children back to school 

Monday, 19th of          
February. 

 

Friday 23rd February— 
INSET Day—school 
closed to the children and 
Parents meetings. Appoint-
ments to be booked via 
Weduc. More information 
to    follow week commenc-
ing 5th February. 

Friday 26th January 
2024 
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Homework 

Homework will be sent home  

every Friday and should be  

returned to school the following 
Friday. Please remember to bring 
your child’s book bag to school so 
that their work can be checked by 
a member of staff. 

Children will also be taking home 

reading books and a reading   

record. Please read regularly with 

your child and write your         

comments in the reading record.  

Sensible Squirrel 

This week we have been looking 
out for children who demonstrate 
the  characteristics of Sensible 
Squirrel, which are below: 

 

 I am resourceful. 

 

 I try to find things out for   
myself.  

 

 I have the        confidence 
to ask great questions. 

Congratulations  
We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff by 
demonstrating the dispositions of Sensible Squirrel at school 

Caterpillar Class:    Butterfly Class:              

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As always we aim to ensure 

the children have a full    

experience of the world 

around them and to engage 

with a range of different  

traditions and cultures. With 

this in mind, in the run up to 

half term the children will 

have the opportunity to learn 

about Chinese New Year. 

They will immerse them-

selves in making dragons, 

lanterns, envelopes and 

having a go at Chinese   

writing! 

 

 

Thank you to all the parents 

who have supported their 

children on our colour days. 

I would like to remind      

parents of the importance of 

every child participating not 

only by wearing the colour 

but also bringing in an     

object. By talking about the 

object in class we aim to 

build their confidence and 

develop their oracy skills. 

Luca O 

For trying really hard to find the cubes 
needed to make an animal.  

Denis 

For using a variety of resources in 
class to extend his play. 
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